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We are writing to you, as important stakeholders in our community, to let you know about a public consultation taking place on a draft Joint Statement of Community Involvement.   

We have also produced a poster available to download here promoting the consultation that we are asking town and parish councils to print out and display in a public space to help spread the word.

South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse district councils are preparing a joint Statement of Community Involvement (SCI), that sets out how we will consult on planning applications and planning policy, including the joint Local Plan. 

We want to make it as easy as possible for people to get involved in the planning process. That’s why we’re asking you about our draft SCI. It contains details of how we plan to work positively and proactively with our communities to ensure their voices are heard.

The SCI also sets out how we plan to make sure you can access the right information as easily and early as possible to help you come to your own conclusions.

We’re committed to ensuring you know what we’re doing – we strive to be clear and transparent in our processes – and the SCI reflects this too.

We’ll take on board your comments on the draft SCI before bringing a final version before our councils to be adopted. Once adopted the joint SCI will replace the existing South Oxfordshire SCI and the Vale of White Horse SCI. We will comply with the new SCI when preparing plan-making documents and when determining planning applications.

You can give your comments on the draft Statement of Community Involvement from Wednesday 8 September until midnight on Wednesday 20 October 2021.

How to comment
The quickest and easiest way to comment is to use our online comment form which is available here: https://survey.southandvale.gov.uk/s/JointStatementOfCommunityInvolvement2021/?m=56336737qf68c

